MINUTES AGM 16th Feb 2022

Meeting commenced 19.50
Apologies received from Stewart Hudson and Ken &Thelma Breckon
Chairman welcomed everyone and said nice to be able to start year with combined AGM and members subscription night. This is the first time we have done this but following difficult 2 years due to covid restrictions it was deemed to be best way. This also resulted in more members being present                                                                  Despite restrictions in the previous year we did have a very good Christmas party. Chairman thanked those that attended and informed everyone that a request had been made that we rebook same entertainer for this year. 
Treasures Report 
Maureen Briggs then gave overview of the finances which remain stable. We had less money brought into the club funds due mainly to there being no monthly meetings and hence no monies raised via our usual raffles. This we were able to offset by sending out fewer newsletters throughout the last 12 months.
Committee members
This was the last report from Maureen as due to family commitments she has decided to step down as treasurer. Maureen is willing to remain on the committee. 
All other members are willing to stay in post and members happy for them to do so. Elaine Storey has volunteered to take on the role of Treasurer for the upcoming year. As Elaine is also responsible for the newsletter she asked that we consider replacing club laptop. The current laptop has been an issue for several years now having passed through many hands it was agreed therefore to make that this year’s priority spend.
Other Business
The Chairman has printed off copies of rally entry forms that he has been able to get for this year and they will be available to pick up from future meetings. These are slow to come in this year as some organisations are still unsure whether to proceed. He asked if members have any others that they let us have a copy.
The website was once again raised as an issue but more around the content and how easy it is to find. A discussion followed but no solution found. Members who’s email is linked to website often receive enquires and recent new members have come to us from there so unsure as to members concerns.  As Mavis Bailey is the only person currently updating this she asked that if members have any ideas what they want on there she is more than happy to add it. 
Meeting Closed 20.10
